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Report to SAC from the Art Libraries Society of North America (ARLIS/NA)
Much of the work of the ARLIS/NA Cataloging Advisory Committee (CAC) over the past year has been related to descriptive cataloging, particularly RDA, rather than subjects.

CAC did agree at its annual meeting in late March to work with me on the genre/form "art project." Our first step will be working with the Library of Congress to get approval for proceeding. If the LC Acquisitions and Bibliographic Access managers agree that it is timely to proceed, we will glean the "deferred to art project" headings and subdivisions from the spreadsheet of the SAC Subcommittee on Genre/Form Implementation. We will also be monitoring the headings and subdivisions that will be in the "general" project which is now underway. Perhaps the most significant heading/subdivision is "Catalogs." We use the broad subdivision "Catalogs" as well as more specific subdivisions such as Auction catalogs, Sales catalogs, and Collection catalogs which are of particular importance in art cataloging.

I have worked with a number of art catalogers on specific SACO proposals and we have been pleased with the new proposal process in Minaret.

